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I support the people’s right to a healthy environment with clean air, clean water, and a 

stable climate is essential to life for all Oregonians. If the right to a healthy environment 

is stated in our state's constitution, only those who have been behaving negatively 

towards our environment will be at risk. This not only protects Oregonians, but holds 

those accountable for their negative impacts on the environmental health of 

Oregonians. With industries over using and tarnishing our natural resources, we are on 

a downward trajectory and will face the tragedy of the commons. We need to put in 

place a mutual understanding to manage our resources in an ethical and healthy way. 

By moving SJR28 forward, we will be showing that we are on the right side of history by 

not only protecting our beautiful state's environment, but our communities as well. 

I support SJR28, and I urge you to as well! 

 

Thank you, 

Jordyn White 

 

 


